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Mentions 
 
Explore Clarion: Foxburg Still Under Boil Water Advisory 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2018/09/07/foxburg-still-under-boil-water-advisory/ 
 
Butler Eagle: A-C Valley cancels classes again 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20180906/NEWS01/709069973 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Damaged roads concern Wyalusing supervisors 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-09-
06/Front_Page/Damaged_Roads_Concern_Wyalusing_Supervisors.html 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Rebates available when purchasing alternate fuel vehicles 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2018-09-
06/Local_News/Rebates_Available_When_Purchasing_Alternate_Fuel_V.html  
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Pike Twp. hears plea to remedy Ann Street flooding 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/pike-twp-hears-plea-to-remedy-ann-street-
flooding/article_185a9b9f-3b38-5851-ba93-6ff533f4489b.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Groups protest against Shell pipeline in front of DEP office 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/20180906/groups-protest-against-shell-pipeline-project-in-front-of-
dep-office  
 
WESA: Activists Ask The DEP To Reject Permits To Build Falcon Ethane Pipeline In Southwestern PA 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/activists-ask-dep-reject-permits-build-falcon-ethane-pipeline-southwestern-
pa#stream/0 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Protesters urge DEP to deny Falcon Pipeline 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/06/protesters-urge-dep-to-deny-falcon-
pipeline.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
York Dispatch: Storms show climate change here and now 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/contributors/2018/09/04/oped-storms-show-climate-
change-here-and-now/1190424002/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Midstate's heavy summer rainfall in line with climate predictions 
http://www.witf.org/news/2018/09/midstates-heavy-summer-rainfall-in-line-with-climate-
predictions.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Without a solution, extreme weather will continue 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/09/06/Without-a-solution-extreme-weather-will-
continue/stories/201809060021 
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How a fight over a few acres could destroy one of Delaware County’s last big open 
spaces 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/business/real_estate/residential/philadelphia-suburbs-open-space-
versus-development-archdiocese-marple-township-20180829.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: 50 acres to be preserved at Northeast Philly mental health hospital grounds 
http://www2.philly.com/philly/health/science/friends-hospital-50-acres-preserved-20180906.html 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Game Commission to host National Hunting and Fishing Day event at Middle Creek 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/09/07/middle-creek-host-national-hunting-and-fishing-day-
event/1213248002/ 
 
Centre County Gazette: Conservation easement donation to protect forestland along Bald Eagle 
Mountain 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/conservation-easement-donation-to-protect-forestland-
along-bald-eagle-mountain,1477718/  
 
Centre County Gazette: Mapmaker creates beautiful tools for exploring the outdoors 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/mapmaker-creates-beautiful-tools-for-
exploring-the-outdoors,1477699/ 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Westmoreland Conservation District to present awards 
http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-09-
06/Front_Page/Westmoreland_Conservation_District_to_present_awar.html  
 
Leader Times: Crooked Creek Lake Park prepares to celebrate National Public Lands Day 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2018-09-
07/Front_Page/Crooked_Creek_Lake_Park_prepares_to_celebrate_Nati.html 
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Review: Credit downgrade keeps Tarentum on monthly electric deals 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14054555-74/credit-downgrade-keeps-tarentum-on-
monthly-electric-deals 
  
Christian Science Monitor: Towns prepare for major economic loss as nuclear plants shutdown 
https://www.csmonitor.com/Environment/2018/0905/Towns-prepare-for-major-economic-loss-as-
nuclear-plants-shutdown 
 
Post-Gazette: Clean Power rollback jobs will have a positive health impact 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/09/07/div-class-libPageBodyLinebreak-Clean-
Power-rollback-jobs-will-have-a-positive-health-impact-div/stories/201809060026 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WESA: Activists Ask The DEP To Reject Permits To Build Falcon Ethane Pipeline In Southwestern PA 
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http://www.wesa.fm/post/activists-ask-dep-reject-permits-build-falcon-ethane-pipeline-southwestern-
pa#stream/0 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Feds detail a spill of fuel into Darby Creek 
https://www.delcotimes.com/news/local/feds-detail-a-spill-of-fuel-into-darby-creek-
by/article_0dadd148-b216-11e8-9325-331d04f068d7.html 
 
Endeavor News: JKLM bullish on local shale gas 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-08/News/JKLM_bullish_on_local_shale_gas.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Report: Pennsylvanians saved more than $30B over last decade from lower 
natural gas prices 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/09/07/report-pennsylvanians-saved-more-than-
30b-over.html  
 
Vector Management 
 
Bucks County Herald: Spotted lanternfly dominates Perkasie discussion 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/9-6-18/Spotted-lanternfly-dominates-Perkasie-discussion.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Mosquito control treatment scheduled for West Chester 
https://www.dailylocal.com/news/local/mosquito-control-treatment-scheduled-for-west-
chester/article_ad047590-b201-11e8-bb6c-c332d42cb684.html 
 
Centre County Gazette: Unconfirmed sighting of invasive lanternfly reported in Centre County 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/unconfirmed-sighting-of-invasive-lanternfly-reported-
in-centre-county,1477730/ 
 
Waste 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Richland Council approves new trash, recycling contract 
https://www.ldnews.com/story/news/2018/09/06/richland-council-approves-new-trash-recycling-
contract/1206046002/ 
 
ABC27: Mt. Joy brings in dumpsters for flood damage 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/lancaster/mt-joy-brings-in-dumpsters-for-flood-
damage/1423869893 
 
Milton Standard Journal: River sweep scheduled for Saturday 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article_6084fe88-b292-11e8-8345-af6490a966c8.html 
 
Morning Call: Whitetail Disposal to take over Emmaus trash pickup 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-emmaus-borough-20180831-story.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Donate gently used items at UPMC St. Margaret's ReuseFest 
https://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/14048890-74/donate-gently-used-items-at-upmc-st-margarets-
reusefest 
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Tribune-Review: Garbage collection rates expected to increase in Freeport 
https://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/14053124-74/garbage-collection-rates-expected-to-
increase-in-freeport 
 
Water 
 
Bucks County Herald: N.J. makes history with new drinking water standards 
www.buckscountyherald.com/9-6-18/NJ-makes-history-with-new-safe-water-drinking-standards.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pottstown seeking funds for storm arch repair’ 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/pottstown-seeking-funds-for-storm-arch-repair/article_204ef006-
b217-11e8-a5ad-efd2a43a0489.html 
 
ABC27: Steelton residents oppose water plant sale 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/steelton-residents-oppose-water-plant-
sale/1423975534 
 
WGAL: Why are stormwater fees going up? 
https://www.wgal.com/article/why-are-stormwater-fees-going-up/23015043 
 
The Derrick: Coping in Foxburg 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/coping-in-foxburg/article_c6eb9836-4379-50bb-8fd3-
f8cd2fa99651.html 
 
The Derrick: Classes at A-C Valley set to resume Monday 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/classes-at-a-c-valley-set-to-resume-
monday/article_67085b39-c272-5a72-b403-0de0e38a2523.html 
 
The Clarion News: Foxburg boil-water advisory continues 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/free/article_a2d5c70c-b1e0-11e8-8def-bf600f0fcd8b.html 
 
The Corry Journal: Water construction 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_f568d1aa-b1f2-11e8-9c2c-7b113fd6f1fe.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: County authority, township partner to complete sewer system 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/09/county-authority-township-partner-to-complete-
sewer-system/  
 
Endeavor News: Mid-Cameron Authority faces another $400K penalty 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-08/Front_Page/Agency_loses_big__in_lawsuit.html 
 
Endeavor News: Numbers in the News: $150,000 – South Woods Road stabilized 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2018-09-08/News/NUMBERS_IN_THE_NEWS.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Former mall now a pile of rubble 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/former-mall-now-a-pile-of-rubble-1.2382061 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA board approves resolution allowing use of eminent domain 
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http://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/2018-09-
06/Front_Page/LTMA_board_approves_resolution_allowing_use_of_emi.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Boil-water advisory issued for 2 of Pittsburgh's North Side neighborhoods 
https://triblive.com/local/allegheny/14053296-74/pwsa-issues-boil-water-advisory-for-two-of-
pittsburghs-north-side-neighborhoods 
 
WESA: 900 Spring Hill Households Under PWSA Flush And Boil Order 
http://www.wesa.fm/post/900-spring-hill-households-under-pwsa-flush-and-boil-order#stream/0 
 
KDKA: About 900 Customers Under Boil Water Advisory In Spring Hill-City View Area  
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/09/06/spring-hill-city-view-flush-boil-water-advisory/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bucks County Herald: Springfield resident asks for fertilizer pile to be removed 
http://www.buckscountyherald.com/9-6-18/Springfield-resident-asks-for-fertilizer-pile-to-be-
removed.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Storm knocks out power to 11,000 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/storm-knocks-out-power-to/article_dc94f28c-b1fa-11e8-800b-
4b0651c4eef6.html  
 
Observer-Reporter: Bridge replacement over Canonsburg Lake one of county's most complicated 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/bridge-replacement-over-canonsburg-lake-one-of-
county-s-most/article_10640092-b135-11e8-92a7-d73cf18abe15.html 
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